PUBLIC PRESENTATION
on the Environment Impact
Assessment report for:

THE PROPOSED PELLEW
ISLAND DEVELOPMENT

DATE: June 18th 2009
TIME: 6:00 pm
VENUE: Port Antonio High School

The public is invited to participate in
the presentation by way of asking
questions relating to the proposed

project.

Copies of the Environmental
Impact Assessment reporti are
available for consultation at the:

Portiand Parish Library

Portland Parish Council Office
NEPA Regional Office, Port Antonio
Portland Environment Protection
Association office in Port Antonio

Via the internet at
www.nepa.gov.jm




